
 

 

FEBRUARY 17, 2025 PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

CITY OF EDGERTON 

 

Jim Burdick called the meeting to order at 6:16 p.m.  Committee members present were Jim 

Burdick and Tim Shaw.  Not present: Paul Davis.  Also present were Mayor Chris Lund, Police 

Chief Robert Kowalski, City Administrator Ramona Flanigan, Chilimania Representative Tom 

Reitz, Alderpersons Candy Davis, Michelle Cristanti, Shawn Prebil, and numerous citizens. 

 

Flanigan confirmed the agendas were properly posted on Friday, February 14, 2025 at the Post 

Office, Edgerton Library, City Hall and the City’s website.  

 

APPROVAL OF PUBLIC SAFETY MINUTES: 

A Tim Shaw/Jim Burdick motion to approve the September 16, 2025 Public Safety Committee 

meeting minutes passed, all voted in favor. 

 

CHILIMANIA SET-UP FOR 2025 EVENT: 

Chilimania is proposing to relocate the stage to the South end of Henry St.  This change does not 

cause any implications to city services or emergency operations. Local business owners 

expressed concerns with the location of the fencing and access to their businesses.  The 

committee requested there be a timeline in the event packet as to when the fencing will be 

installed. 

 

A Shaw/Burdick motion to approve the Chilimania set up for the 2025 event, passed on a 2/0 roll 

call vote. 

 

CONSIDER AMENDING ABANDONED VEHICLE REGULATIONS: 

The proposed ordinance would significantly shorten the process to get an abandoned vehicle 

moved.   

 

A Shaw/Burdick recommendation to Council to amend the Abandoned Vehicle regulations. 

 

POLICE CHIEF REPORT: 

Chief Kowalski stated that he received a request from a citizen for a rapid flashing sign at Henry 

St and W Fulton St. 

 

Being no other business before the Public Safety Committee, a Tim Shaw/Jim Burdick motion to 

adjourn passed, all voted in favor.  

 

Robert Kowalski/lno Police Chief 


